
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

  Pursuant to my authority under the Emergency Declaration 
and Proclamation issued on March 18, 2020, I hereby cancel 

the regularly scheduled meeting of the Tecumseh City Council 

and Tecumseh Utility Authority scheduled for April 6, 2020. 

  

Posted on March 31, 2020 by Cathy Condit, City Clerk 

  

Eddy Parker, Mayor 

  

 

 


